
BlendJet Inc. recalls BlendJet 2 Portable Blenders  
 
BlendJet Inc. has detected manufacturing defects in certain batches of the portable blender, ‘BlendJet 
2’. Affected units have the serial numbers ranging from 5201000000 to 5542999999. The affected 
units were sold from October 2020 through November 2023. Not all units sold during this period are 
defective.  
 
The recalled blenders can overheat or catch fire, and the blender blades can break off, posing fire and 
laceration hazards to consumers. 
 

   

 

Consumers should immediately stop using the blenders and check if their unit is affected by the recall. 
Consumers can identify whether their unit is affected by the recall by entering it’s serial number into 
the “Is my BlendJet 2 Recalled?” tool located at  www.blendjet.com/safetyandrecall. If the unit is 
recalled , contact BlendJet for a free replacement of the BlendJet 2 base unit.  
 
Consumers will need to remove and cut the rubber seal from the base of their recalled blender into 
three or more pieces and upload or email a photo showing the serial number on the bottom of the 
unit and its rubber seal in pieces to BlendJet 
at www.blendjet.com/safetyandrecall or safety@blendjet.com to receive a free replacement base. 
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